

Blackburn Central High SchoolHaslingden Road
Blackburn BB2 3HJ

T 01254 505 700 **E** info@bchs.co.uk

23.02.22

with you.

Dear Parent/Carer

Here at BCHS we are working hard to help you support your child over the coming months. The exam season is looming and we need to ensure you are aware of what your child needs to do and when they need to do it, so that you can help them to get organised.

We have two important events coming up in March where we will be sharing crucial information

> Thursday 3rd March 5:00pm - 6:00pm is Information Evening:

On this evening you as parent/carer will receive all of the relevant information about this year's exams and the adaptations that the exam boards are making. We will also be talking about revision techniques, the support that is available in school for our pupils, interventions and Ramadan plus plans for revision during this time. You will also receive the summer exam timetable. At the end there will be a will a chance for you to ask us any questions that you may have.

➤ Thursday 10th March 4.15pm - 7.00pm is Parents Evening:

This will be the last chance for you to speak with our subject teachers about your child's progress and what steps they can take to improve their grades. It is imperative that you try to attend. Your child will receive their Pre-Public Exam (Mocks) grades on the morning of the 10th March and subject teachers will be able to give specific guidance on how to improve before the summer exams begin.

Your child will have their own personalised report, this will be given to you when you arrive on Thursday 10th March and this will enable you to have a brief overview of their attendance, punctuality, target grades and forecast grades. An appointment system will be in operation and your child will be issued with an appointment sheet to collect appointments at your convenience.

Parents evening starts at 4.15pm in the heart-space and finishes at 7.00pm. Tea and coffee will be available. We look forward to meeting with you and discussing your child's progress and achievements.

Please return the slip below to your child's Pastoral Manager to let us know if you are able to attend by Tuesday 8th March, this will allow us to arrange all that is required.

Thank you for your continued support

Hannah Sinclair Assistant Headteacher

Aspire and achieve

Year 11 - Parents Evening - Thursday 10th March 2022.

Students Name:
I am / I am not able to attend Year 11 Parents' Evening on
Parent/Carer:
Date:
(Please Return by Tuesday 8th March)
Parents Evening - Do you require Creche Facilities?
If YES, Please state age of child
How many children?
Parents Evening – Do you require an Interpreter?
If YES please state which language spoken?
Language
Childs Name: Form:
Parents Evening – Do you require Transport?
If YES please state where from?
Address:
Post Code
Contact Mobile:
Childs Name: Form: